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Youth   Enrichment   and   Recreation:  

● Flag   Football:    We   have   59   kids   signed   up   for   Saturday   mornings   from   September  
7-October   5.   Flag   football   is   led   by   the   football   coaches   and   players.  

● Youth   Tackle   Football:    42   kids   have   signed   up   for   Youth   Tackle.   Youth   tackle   is   led   by  
the   football   coaches.   

● Little   Rockers:    we   have   35   Little   Rockers.    They   will   be   performing   at   the   September  
13th   home   football   game.    The   Little   Rockers   is   led   by   Lauri   Bauer.  

● Junior   Spikers:    we   have   32   Junior   Spikers   (which   registration   is   still   open).    Junior  
Spikers   is   led   by   the   volleyball   coaches   and   players.   

● We   are   currently   taking   youth   dance   class   registrations.    We   will   be   offering   the   youth  
dance   class   along   with   two   other   dance   classes:    Strength   and   Technique   Class   and  
Mommy   and   Me.    Dance   will   begin   on   September   17.   

● Youth   Tumbling   is   new:   we   hit   our   cap   of   12   students   with   hours   of   advertising!   The   class  
is   led   by   Kendal   Goyette   and   began   September   12.   

 
Adult   Enrichment   and   Recreation:  

● With   partnership   with   Winona,   LaCrescent,   Houston   and   Caledonia,   we   offered   four   fall  
trips:    Galena,   Visit   the   Great   River   Road   Wine   Trail,   Autumn   Festival   and   Phantom   of  
the   Opera.  

● 55+   Driving   Classes:    The   8   Hr.   course   is   being   offered   on   September   24/25   from  
5:30-9:30   pml.   The   4   hour   class   is   scheduled   for   Monday,   October   3th   and   one   offered  
during   the   day   on   Monday,   December   3.   

● Zumba   Exercise   Class:   Jackie   Goyette   from   Winona   YMCA   will   be   leading   a   Zumba  
Exercise   Class   to   begin   September   12.   We   have   18   participants.   

 
Kids’   Club   Highlights:  

● Average   for   Kids’   Club:    14   in   the   morning   and   35   in   the   afternoon   per   day.    We   have  
had   63   students   sign   up   for   Kids’   Club.   

● We   wrapped   up   our   summer   program   and   ended   on   such   a   great,   positive   summer!   With  
our   new   staff   to   many   kids   in   our   program   add   to   it   Amanda’s   first   year   as   KC  
Supervisor,   all   did   a   wonderful   job.   I   couldn’t   have   been   more   pleased   with   how  
everything   ran   and   how   our   kids   enjoyed   the   programs   we   offered.   Special   thank   you   to  
Amanda   Miller   and   her   leadership!   

 
Lille   By   Preschool:  

● We   have   65   students   this   year   in   Lille   By   Preschool.    .   
● Milk   Donation:     Thank   you   to   Johnson   Rolling   Acres   who   is   generously   providing   to  

purchase   the   milk   for   our   preschool   program   for   the   school   year!   The   total   donated  
amount   was   $1,140.   
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Early   Childhood   Family   Education :  
● Heather   Grigg   will   be   teaching   ECFE   Classes   this   year.   Our   first   class   began   on  

Thursday,   September   12.   
● We   will   be   holding   a   special   event   of   Halloween   Trunk   or   Treat   scheduled   on   Thursday,  

October   24!  
● Early   Childhood   Screening   has   been   scheduled   for   Friday,   November   1st.   

 
 


